
U.S. Department of Energy

Relocation of Fencing at the NE Corner of Building 706-3F for Access to Fire Department Connection (FDC)

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

Fencing on the north east corner of Building 706-3F is blocking access to one of two entry doors and the Fire Department Connection (FDC) on
east side of the building. This activity will relocate the 7'-0" fence as to provide unobstructed access to North East entry door and FDC for the
building.
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